
 

 
 
28 February 2022 
 
To the resident 
 

Stormwater Renewal Program 
Kingston Street Haberfield between Learmonth Street and Waratah Street 

commencing Monday 7 March 2022  
 
As part of the Stormwater Renewal Program, Inner West Council’s contractor Interflow Pty Ltd will 
repair the stormwater pipe at Kingston Street between Learmonth Street and Waratah Street 
Haberfield commencing Monday 7 March 2022. 
 
The works will take five days, weather permitting. 

The scheduling of this work may change. A letter confirming the date will be sent a couple of days 
before work commences. 

Traffic controllers will try to maintain access for residents at all times. Inner West Council apologises 
for any inconvenience.  

The section of road undergoing pipe repairing will need to be clear of vehicles 7am - 5pm on the day 
of the work. Please find alternative parking during this time.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For any enquiries contact: 

• Interflow Pty Ltd - contractor’s representative, Queenie Trinh / Josh on Ph: 8839 7832, 
0408 315 752, 0455 269 220, or qtrinh@interflow.com.au  

• Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Imad Alaloul on 9392 5263 between 8.30am – 4.30pm 
weekdays 

 

 

 

Imad Alaloul 
Project Officer 
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